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Lisa Smith

From: Sandi Armstrong <bodymind1@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 11:05 AM
To: Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

Seniors on fixed and limited incomes can not be expected to fill the pockets of for profit 

executives in order to receive a basic need for electric power. 

I urge you to please reconsider this rate increase. 

Sandi Armstrong  

bodymind1@comcast.net  

2616 Hawthorne St  

Sarasota , Florida 34239 
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Lisa Smith

From: Carole Stephan <Detail99@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 11:04 AM
To: Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Carole Stephan  

Detail99@bellsouth.net  

930 SE 4th Ave  

Pompano beach, Florida 33069 
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Lisa Smith

From: mlapina1947@yahoo.com <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 6:53 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

mlapina1947@yahoo.com  

17Woodstone ln  

Palm Coast, Florida 32164 

 

  

 

 




